
 
 

MONTHLY REPORT-  JUNE 2023 
 

COMMITTEE ON PEDESTRIAN AND TRAFFIC SAFETY 
 
Chairman Daniel La Spata (Alderman, 1st Ward) 
 
Vice Chair Ruth Cruz (Alderman, 30th Ward) 
 
Committee meeting held on JUNE 14, 2023 
 
Members in Attendance: 

Chairman La Spata (1st Ward) 
Vice Chairman Cruz (30th Ward) 
Alderman Hopkins (2nd Ward) 
Alderman Robinson (4th Ward) 
Alderman Yancy (5th Ward) 
Alderman Chico (10th Ward) 
Alderman Quinn (13th Ward) 
Alderman Moore (17th Ward) 
Alderman Curtis (18th Ward) 
Alderman Burnett (27th Ward) 
Alderman Knudsen (43rd Ward) 
Alderman Lawson (44th Ward) 
Alderman Martin (47th Ward) 
Alderman Manaa-Hoppenworth (48th Ward) 

 
Non-Members in Attendance: 

Alderman Dowell (3rd Ward) 
Alderman Conway (34th Ward) 
Alderman Reilly (42nd Ward) 

 
The Agenda of Matters Considered consisted of 9 pages. 
 
The Direct Introductions on page 1-2 Passed without Department recommendations. 
 
All matters on page 3 Passed as Recommended by the appropriate Department(s). 
 



 
 
All matters on pages 4-8 Failed to Pass as recommended by the appropriate Department(s), with the exception 
of various changes and overrides as noted on the attached summary report.   
 
The committee also held a subject-matter hearing on pedestrian and traffic safety during the upcoming 
NASCAR races, during which no votes were taken. 

 
All actions taken at the meeting were by viva voce vote.  
 

 


